

"Small steps to big dreams"

Dear Parents and Carers,

We all know how costly this time of year can be for everyone and as a staff we have again agreed that we would rather you focus on your families, rather than buy presents for us. Whilst we always appreciate your generosity, the happiness and joy that we get from the children, especially at Christmas, is a privilege and reward enough.

Thank you to everyone who supported the Christmas Fayre whether that was through donating prizes, helping out on the day or turning up for the event. The Friends will let us know how much has been raised very soon. Thank you for everything you do to support the school.

Next week we have our EYFS Nativity, our KS1 Nativity and our KS2 Carol Concert. We are very much looking forward to sharing these with you. Due to the large number of pupils now, we ask that it is only two members per family who attend, so that we can fit everyone safely in the hall. Please do respect our neighbours and park legally and considerately if you are coming by car. Thank you.

Some of our Year 6 pupils took part in a Netball Tournament at the Crypt School this week and played brilliantly. Every member of the team played their part from cheering their team on, to showing their skills on the court. Well done Year 6!

Our newly elected School Council went to Tesco this morning to help with their Christmas Food Bank Collection. Thank you, School Council, for your hard work this morning.

The children have had a wonderful afternoon watching 'Sleeping Beauty' by M and M Theatrical Productions. Thank you for all your donations to Clearwater Friends (formerly PTA) as this has funded a wonderful treat.

Have a lovely weekend,

Kate

Mrs K Moss

## Newsletter

01 12 23

## **Our School Vision**

We aim to provide educational excellence inspired by the world around us. To grow curious, responsible and confident learners within a caring community, in partnership with our families, upholding our Christian values.

## **Our School Values**

Joy

Community

Compassion

Courage

Respect

Responsibility

Clearwater Church of England
Primary Academy
Clearwater Drive

Quedgeley Gloucester GL2 4GH

t: 01452 347690

e: admin@ clearwateracademy.co.uk

www.clearwateracademy.co.uk

